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MINUTES OF THE BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE MALDEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

Monday, December 5, 2016 

Malden Senior Center, 7 Washington Street 
 
 
The following were in attendance: 
Mr. Leonard Iovino 
Mr. Lawrence Silverman 
Mr. Jerry Froio 
Mr. Jerry Leone 
Dr. Charles Grandson – Interim Superintendent 
Ms. Carol Keenan, Interim Assistant Superintendent 
 
Budget subcommittee meeting called to order at 6:08PM. 
 
Briefly discussed the security issue at MHS; Dr. Grandson said he would pursue inquires toward hiring a 
security company like Securitas. 
 
No additional classes over 30 students. 
 
Discussion of adding a 5th member of the budget subcommittee, Mayor asked Mr. Drummey to be the 5th 
member and he agreed to join the subcommittee. 
 
Discussion of setting a meeting of the budget subcommittee for Wednesday, 12/14/16 at 6:PM for the 
purpose of brainstorming our budget priorities for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 
Discussion of the Municipal Modernization Act - more information will be forthcoming. 
 
There must be formation of a community budget forum, so that there can be a meeting of that group 
on Wednesday, January 12, 2017 at 6:30PM at the senior center, The members of that forum must be 
identified before any meeting can take place, and the mayor and superintendent will have to do the outreach, 
with school committee willing to be of assistance. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Leonard Iovino 
Co-Chair, Budget Subcommittee 
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